
 

 
Crofton Hammond 

Infants Parents and Staff 
 

 
  Please sign up to help us raise even more! 

 
 

Thursday 25th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We understand that CHIPS, Crofton Hammond Infants Parents and Staff association, often hold events 

during the day that may not be accessible to all. As a small charity, led and managed by volunteers, we are 

reliant and grateful for support from our school community. We’ve attached a copy of our last minutes and 

want to remind you that everyone is welcome to join us! 

 

On 30th June, CHIPS will be hosting our annual Summer Fayre and we need your help! Every penny raised 

is given to the school and funds resources which are essential for our children’s education. There are lots 

of ways you could help! 

 

• Please could you share the attached poster with friends and family and encourage them to join us or buy 

raffle tickets? (Raffle tickets will be sent home via book bags tomorrow!) 

• Could you ask friends or local businesses if they would sponsor a stall or donate a raffle prize? 

• Could you volunteer some of your time on the day or before – we have activities that can be done at 

home! Grandparents are welcome too!! Please chat to your child’s teacher and add your name onto the 

jobs list which will be available on classroom doors after half term! 

• Look at our amazon wishlist and donate. 

  

Some dates for your diary… 

• Friday 9th June – a non-uniform day in return for donations of bottles. 

• From Monday 12th June book donations are welcome -please deliver to reception. 

• Thursday 15th June – a non-uniform day in return for donations of unneeded gifts. 

• Friday 16th June – CHIPS meeting to discuss the Summer Fayre. 

• Friday 23rd June – a non-uniform day in return for sweets or chocolates. 

  

As of the Autumn term, we will need additional support for our committee. No experience is required, but 

a good sense of humour is essential! Everyone is welcome to attend the CHIPS meetings and get in touch 

at any time. We can be contacted via chipspta@gmail.com 

 

Thank you so much for your support, we look forward to hearing from you, 

  

The CHIPS team 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/17SF4EH5KBAYR?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR1Vl5YAxwNmhYoM_EVepEIpxFz-zoEUA7NoGSRztr5sbJ0ffYnX39R2pls
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